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County Commissioners Chief Operating Officer
Diane M. Blis-Marseglia, LCSW, Chair Margaret A. McKevitt
Robert J. Harvie Jr., Yice Chair

Gene DiGirolamo, Secrefary

July 8, 2024

The Hooorable Jessica Shidey
Intetim Actng Secrctary :
Pennsylvania Department of Envitonmental Protection
400 Marleer Street

Harrisburg, PA 17101

RE: Rocl Hill Quarry, East Rockhill Township, Bucks Conmty, PA

Dear Acting Secretary Shirley,

We are wiiting to reiterate our concerns regarding Rockh#l Quarry in Bast Rockhil Township and request 2n
update on where the Pennsyleania Depertment of Environmental Protection stands on this matter.
Spedifically, we would ke to know when 2 final dedision on whether to reopen Rockhill Quatry will be made.
Unless new informadon has come to lisht, there showld be no reason your Department cannot make 2
determination.

As the chief environmental agency ip Pennsylvania, youn have a solemn responsibility to protect the health and
safety of our fellow ditizens, We hope whatever decision youwr Deparmeent makes reflects this fundamental

tech.

Sincerely,

llesalf gt T4 Ll e TRl

Diane b, Ellis-Marseglia, Chair  Reberc]. Harvie Je, Vice Chair  Gene DiGirolhmeo, Secretary




